
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
REFER to the Public Protection Committee the issue of criminal justice system fees charged
to individuals. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. This action refers the issue of justice system fees to the Public Protection
Committee. 

BACKGROUND: 
Existing law allows the County to impose various criminal justice fees for the cost of
administering the criminal justice system. This referral is being requested to review the
current programs, policies and practices related to criminal justice fees.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
The issue will not be referred to the Public Protection Committee for review. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   02/26/2019 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

ABSENT: Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor

Contact:  Paul Reyes,
925-335-1096

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    February  26, 2019 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:

C. 83

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: PUBLIC PROTECTION COMMITTEE

Date: February  26, 2019

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Criminal Justice Fees


